
GLYSA Board Meeting Minutes 
Monday, November 5, 2012 

 
Attendees: 
 

Karen Grace 
Ron Patterson 
Ed D’Auteuil 
Melanie Nagle 
Barry Lavoie 
Christine MacPherson 
Steve Knight 
Tom Roche 
David Gray 
Sharon Lessard 
Joe D’Arcangelo 
 
 

Alternates/Ron Patterson: 
 

• Ron Patterson asked GLYSA to adopt an alternate policy allowing his 
child to play as an alternate.    

• There was no motion to adopt an alternate policy at this time 
• Ron’s child will be able to join the league at a pro-rated rate and evaluated 

as to which team he should be placed on. 
 

Old Business: 
 

• Try hockey for free was a success.  Thank you Sharon Lessard 
• Motion was passed unanimously to purchase the State Championship 

banner. 
• Steve is researching banner for Nick DeFelice and will bring up to next 

meeting. 
 

Coaches Game: 
 

• GLYSA Coaches game vs Chelmsford Coaches on November 21, 2012 at 
7:00pm. 

• Losing team will donate $200.00 to Neuroblastoma. 
• All coaches are welcome. 

 

Apparel: 
 

• Sharon has found company for apparel and will send out pricing 
 

Fundraising: 
 

• Calendar donations need to be wrapped up by 11/9/12 
• Would like to hand out calendars by Thanksgiving 
• Karen and Melanie are currently working on “Night Out” fundraising 

event for February 2013 
• Steve looking into additional fundraising efforts 



 
 

Bantams: 
 

• Tom would like to put a proposal together to form a 2012-2013 Bantam 
team.   

• Team will play a National League schedule of approximately 35 games 
and have 2 sheets of practice ice per week. 

• Dues will be $975. 
• Motion to put proposal together was passed unanimously 

 

Cori Checks: 
• All league coaches and volunteers must have a Cori on file 
• Copy of drivers license should also be on file 
• David will request at next coaches meeting 

City of Lights: 
 

• Parade is Sunday, November 24, 2012 
• In-house may be interested   
• Participants need to be there at 4:00 pm 

 

Tournament Sponsors: 
 

• Motion to allow teams to use the tournament sponsorship money which 
they solicited for their own tournament was passed unanimously.   

New Business: 
 

• Joe would like to league to address the missing locker room mats and the 
edging on the boards. Tom will contact rink management. 

• First aid kits need to be in coaches bags at all times. Arrangement must be 
made to have at every game.  

• Ed has put rosters on the team site.  Would like to set up registration and 
payment on-line. 

• Steve will contact NMTW to see who new contact is. 
• Next meeting will be December 3, 2012 at 7:00 pm 

 


